
It’s that time of the year!!   
 

The Louisiana Department of Transportation & 

Development is pleased to announce the “Call for 

Applications” for the DOTD Transportation 

Alternatives Program.  Applications for projects will 

be accepted between April 1, 2025 and 4:00 pm, May 

15, 2025.  No applications will be accepted outside this 

time period. 

 

New this year:  Applications will only be accepted digitally.  There is no need to 

send multiple hard copies to DOTD Headquarters.  PDF files can be emailed to 

any of the email addresses listed below. 

 

The 2025 DOTDTAP Application and Application Guide will only be available  

electronically. The documents may be downloaded from the LaDOTD website at 

www.dotd.la.gov, click on “Government”, then “Programs”, then “Transportation 

Alternatives Program”, then “TAP Announcements”.  

 

You must include all required forms in your submittal.  Please use the Application 

Transmittal Cover Sheet as a checklist for all requirements.  Ensure all documents 

requiring signatures have been properly executed.  Incomplete application 

packages will not be evaluated by the selection team.   

 

Once completed, you may submit the complete application packages to any or all 

of the following individuals: 

 

Mr. Brian Nunes, Assistant Road Design Administrator:  Brian.Nunes@la.gov 

Mr. Steve Meek, TAP Project Manager:  Steve.Meek@la.gov 

Mr. Jacob Clark, TAP Project Analyst:  Jacob.Clark@la.gov 

  

If you have any questions or need additional information, please send an e-mail to 

the personnel listed above. 
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